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 April 23, 2020 
 
Wish to thank the District Lions 13-OH-3 Lions for 
another great year in our collecting of Toys for Tots for 
the Marine Corps. 
 
We collected over 1500 toys this year and almost 
$500.00 in cash and checks.  Thanks to all the Lions for 
making this a District project.  Looking forward for all 
of us to collecting more toys next year. 
 
Thank you IPDG Lion Tommy Thompson for allowing 
me to serve. 
 
 
PDG C. W. Tommy Thompson, Jr. 
District Toys for Tots Chairperson 
 
 
 
  


